
From: Michael L. Higgs Jr. <mhiggs@shulmanrogers.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 3:29 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: FanVision LPTV STAs - Loudon & Indy 
Attachments: STA Request-FanVision_Indianapolis IN_061515.PDF; STA 
Request- 
FanVision_Loudon NH_061515.PDF 
 
Greetings Mohammad, 
 
Please find attached requests for Special Temporary Authority to provide 
digital LPTV service to  
attendees of NASCAR events in Loudon, NH and Indianapolis, IN.  If you 
have any questions or concerns  
regarding the attached requests, please let us know. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
MICHAEL L. HIGGS JR.  
ATTORNEY  
  
mhiggs@shulmanrogers.com  |  T  301.945.9244  |  F 301.230.2891  
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12505 PARK POTOMAC AVENUE, 6TH FLOOR, POTOMAC, MD 20854  
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The information contained in this electronic message and any attached 
documents is privileged,  
confidential, and protected from disclosure. It may be an attorney-client 
communication and, as  
such, is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, note that any review,  
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this 
electronic message or any attached  
documents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please destroy it and  
notify us immediately by telephone (1-301-230-5200) or by electronic mail  
(LawFirm@srgpe.com). Thank you. 


